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Our Schoolwide  

Attendance Goal is 

97% or higher. 

 

October we had 

95% attendance. 
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Important Safety Information 

¶ Student supervision begins at 8AM.  Before this 
time, there are no yard supervisors on the     
playground.  If you need to drop your child off      
before 8AM, please contact the main office at        
(707) 887-2279 to ask about before school care. 

¶ Our crossing guard is positioned at the Covey Rd/ 
Hwy. 116 intersection from 8:10 to 8:30 each   
morning and from 2:55 to 3:15 (M,W,F) and 2:00 to 
2:20 (T,TH) each afternoon.  All persons using the 
intersection at that time must follow the directions of 
the crossing guard. 

¶ Thank You for dropping off and picking up your   
students in the rear parking area.  We have already 
noticed  a huge safety improvement. 

¶ For important school closure information, tune 
to radio station KSRO 1350AM/ 103.5FM 

Trimester 1  November 2018 

1st Graders getting ready 

for the Harvest Fair 

Students participated in a ñThrillerò Flash 

Mob during the Harvest Fair 

3rd Grader 

showing off 

his Western 

Wear  at the 

Harvest Fair. 

Mrs. Hubertyôs 

1st graders 

demonstrated 

how bats fly 

during their 

annual ñbat 

dayò event. 



 

Upcoming 

Events: 

 

BEST Assembly 

11/16/2018   

 

Report Cards 

sent home 

11/16/18 

 

Jason & the  

Argonauts 

12/1 to 12/16 

 

Giving Tree 

11/26 to 12/14 

 

Winter Concert 

12/20/18 

 

Winter Break 

12/21/18 to 1/6/19 

 

 

Art Gallery 
Ms. Mackin 



Music News    
Ms. Graziano   

   

 

 It's been an exciting first trimester in Music and 

Movement Class studying singing, instruments,  

dancing, playing and active listening.  

 In September we studied composition,             

arrangement, and theory using our percussion and 

Orff instruments (our xylophones and marimbas) 

 5/6 grade continued work with recorders and      

ukuleles and will have a chance to perform later in 

our quarterly BEST assemblies.  

 In October our focus was dance, creative        

movement, and drama. Students learned              

choreography for our annual flash mob and other 

fun Halloween Dances and the 4th grade created 

choreography and percussion for a parade for        

Dia de los Muertos.  

 This week our fall BEST assembly had       

performances from kindergarten, third grade choir 

and 5th grade choir.  After Thanksgiving break we 

will be in rehearsal for the annual Holiday Sing Along 

featuring performances by kinder through 4th 

grades!  

 So mark your calendar for December 20 at 2pm 

for that fun show to kick off our winter break!  

First Graders show off their  

 musical composition skills 

4th Graders tour the school    

wearing Dia de Los Muertos 

masks and playing percussion   

instruments 

Ms. Gôs ñThrillerò flash mob 

was a huge success! 


